

Subject:

CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT ALLOWANCE - VICTORIAN

**PUBLIC MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES ENTERPRISE AGREEMENT 2012-2016** 

(**BULLETIN 2140**)

Date:

**2 DECEMBER 2016** 

Applies to:

RESPONDENTS TO PUBLIC SECTOR MENTAL HEALTH AGREEMENT -

**CEO & HR MANAGERS** 

**Action Required:** 

**FOR ACTION** 

Dear Member,

HACSU raised the payment of the Continuing Professional Development Allowance with VHIA in the middle of November 2016.

VHIA subsequently sought clarification from Government as to whether the Continuing Professional Development allowance due on the 30 September 2016 is payable.

The advice from Government is that the Continuing Professional Development allowance and the Mental Health Skills Development and Retention allowance are payable.

Members should take the necessary action to process such payments.

Should you have any queries, please contact Yvonne Urpis on 9861 4000.

Stuart McCullough

Chief Executive Officer